SIERRA WOTER
UTILITY

4th Quarter Price Increase

September 06, 2022

Breese Il Water System
PO Box 9062
Red Biuff, CA 96080

Dear Customer,

After extreme consideration, effective October 1st, 2022. we will be adjusting prices to cover this
year's increased operating costs. We were extremely conservative at the beginning of the year
with our cost increase with hopes that certain inflationary items would cool off. After a year of
observing price action, we feel comfortable with this rate adjustment. As always if you feel
pricing is unfair, we'd love to hear from you.

Regards,

Michael Butler

Sierra Water Utility, LLC.
530.680.7079
Sierrawaterutility@gmail.com




